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Tualatin Fred Meyer Chase Bank Robbery 

 
On Friday, March 10, 2017 at approximately 6:30pm, Tualatin Police responded to a bank 

robbery at the Chase Bank located inside the Fred Meyer store at 19200 SW Martinazzi 

Avenue, in Tualatin.  

 

The suspect was described as a Caucasian adult male, 5'9" tall, 170 lbs., approximately 50 

years of age, with short, gray facial hair, wearing a green beanie style cap, a green hooded 

jacket, and blue jeans.  

 

No weapon was displayed. The suspect demanded money and left the bank with an 

undisclosed amount of cash.  

 

Sherwood Police assisted with a search of the area but the suspect was not found.  

 

Anyone with any information regarding this incident is asked to contact the Tualatin Police 

Department at 503-691-4800 and reference case #17-634.  

 

No further information at this time. 
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